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WOW!! What an amazing year we’ve had!  So many achievements and memories to cherish, 
there are too many to mention but each child has their own special memory and place in our 
hearts.   

We have had a stupendous  finale to the year  with the fantastic ’Circle of Life’ production 
where all the children excelled themselves.  The assembly that the children wrote and    
performed was a wonderful trip down memory lane - There wasn’t a dry eye in the house. 

We are so proud of  what wonderful children they have become and we wish them every  
success and achievement in their new schools. 

Year 4 Team 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

End of term and farewells 

Reflecting on another busy year at Shillington we would like to take this opportunity to 
thank parents and carers for their continued support of the school.   

Sadly we are saying goodbye to Carole who works alongside Zoe in the kitchen and Mrs 
Mustoe from year 2, we thank them for all their hard work and commitment to the 
school and wish them both luck in their new schools.  

The best of luck to all our year 4 leavers in your new schools. 

It has been a wonderful end to the year and is lovely to see so many parents and carers 
attending end of term events. All the children have worked extremely hard this year 
and should be proud of their progress. We wish you a happy and safe summer break 
with lots of family time and fun and look forward to seeing the children on our return 
to school on Wednesday 5th September. 

Best Wishes 

Miss Woodham and Mrs K Young 
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What a fabulous first year we have had 
in Pixie class! 

The children adapted to their new envi-
ronment and peers really well and have 
all made progress. 

We are really sad to see Owl Group leave 
Pixie’s as they start their journey into 
“Big School”.  We wish them every suc-
cess and look forward to hearing all 
about Rainbows. 

Pixie News 

Well, what a whirlwind of a year it has been! We have learnt and grown together on 
an amazing epic journey. Over the last week we have reflected on our memories, in-
cluding the highs, the lows and the many funny bits in between and we have come to 
the conclusions that we are all unique, superstars! 

The grown-ups in Unicorn Class are all extremely proud of the fantastic achieve-
ments that the children have made and we will miss each and every one of them. We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support over the 
course of the year and on a personal note I would like to thank you all for making my 
first year at Shillington a welcoming one. 

Stay safe and have fun during the summer break. 

Mrs. Matcham and the Unicorn Team. 

The whole Rainbows team are incredibly proud 
of all the children in the class. It seems so long 
ago that they were nervously waiting to start 
and now they have grown into confident little 
learners. They have made huge strides in all ar-
eas of the curriculum, made lots of lovely 
friends and are all ready for the new challeng-
es of Year One. We all wish them lots of suc-
cess next year.  

Unicorns News 

Rainbow News 

Dragons News 

Wow! What a fantastic year.  I am very 
proud of all the children in Dragon class 
and the progress they have made with 
both their learning and behaviour.   I 
wish them every success in year 3 and 
hope they continue the good work!  

Centaurs News 

In Centaur class we have had a busy time in 
the last few weeks of term. We had a great 
time last week performing in the year 3/4 
performance of lion king. We have had lots of 
fun in the pool, finishing off spywatch & com-
pleting some science investigations. 
 
The children have had a great year in Cen-
taurs & hope they all have a fun summer.  
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20th July Last day of term (finish normal time)  

Term Dates   

2018 - 19  

Autumn Term 2018  

Wednesday 5th September 2018 - Wednesday 19th December 2019  

(Half Term 22nd - 26th October 2018)  

(Closure Day 29th October 2019)  

Spring Term 2019  

Thursday 3rd January 2019 - Friday 5th April 2019  

(Half Term 11th - 15th February 2019)  

Summer Term 2019  

Tuesday 23rd April 2019 - Friday 19th July 2019  

(Half Term 27th - 31st May)  

(School Closed Monday 6th May 2019)  

Diary Dates 

Shillington  

Superstars 

Rainbows 

Chester 

Ben N 

Teddy 

Unicorns 

Amy 

George 

Tommy 

Dragons 

Diana 

Freddy 

Maisy 

Centaurs 

Summer 

The whole of Cen-
taur class! 

Rosanna 

Phoenix 

Chloe F 

Rheanna 

Camille & Dominic 

Swimming Next Term 

We wish to maximise the use of our swimming pool and so 

when we return after the summer holiday we plan to keep the 

pool open for use, weather permitting.  

Please send your child in with their swimming kit when we 

return in September. 

 

 

Class Attendance for  2017/2018 

Rainbows 94% 

Unicorns 97%    Centaurs 95% 

Dragons 95%    Phoenix  97% 


